Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 12:39 PM

To: ‘Hoffmore, Roger@Waterboards'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Unocal #5367, 500 Bancroft Ave., San Leandro (Case: RO0000499, Claim: 8054) -

Status question

Roger,

Another attempt was performed at contacting the resident of the properties identified as potential having wells- to no
avail. The residents and property owners of these properties have been included in the mailing list for public
notification. The mailing list and the public notification sheet have been created and will be sent out soon.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: Hoffmore, Roger@Waterboards [mailto:Roger.Hoffmore@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 10:39 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Unocal #5367, 500 Bancroft Ave., San Leandro (Case: RO0000499, Claim: 8054) - Status question

Hi Keith,

Is this site slated for closure by Alameda County? | see that attempts have been made to contact irrigation well owners
—and that it is planned (according to the LTCP Checklist) that they will be contacted once more as part of Public Notice
prior to closure. Seems like a reasonable approach. Is Alameda County proceeding with Public Notice as described? (If
so then | can set aside my planned Review Summary Report).

Thanks,

Roger

Roger Hoffmore, P.G.

SWRCB Clean Up Fund

DFA Technical Review Unit
916-341-5816
rhoffmore@waterboards.ca.gov

NOTE: For general status questions about reimbursement requests, budgets or budget change requests, appeals or general program information,
please refer to the Fund’s website at: www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/ustcf. If you cannot find the information you are seeking, please
email your detailed question to: USTCleanupFund@waterboards.ca.gov.




